
 
 
 

May 19, 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to you this morning to share the news that Bill Cichewicz, husband to Billie 
and father of Willa (9th grade at West) and Ainsley (7th grade at OLC)  passed away 
early this morning.   
 
As of right now, we do not have any information about funeral arrangements.  We will 
pass that information along as we receive it.  Please keep the Cichewicz family in your 
prayers as they manage their loss. 
 
Our school counselor will be here on Wednesday for any students who feel they may 
need to process their feelings.  If you would like your child to see her, please let us know.  
 
Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him. May his 
soul and all the souls of the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in 
peace.                                                                                                    Amen. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Varner 


